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Zac began his insurance career
and joined Rothbury in 2024.
Specialising in Domestic clients,
he brings a thoughtful and
compassionate approach to his
work, with a strong focus on
attention to detail. Zac is
passionate about helping clients
find the best insurance solutions
and is excited to be part of a
supportive and knowledgeable
team. He holds the New Zealand
Certificate in Financial Services
(Level 5) – General Insurance.

Outside of work, Zac enjoys
outdoor activities like swimming,
hiking, and gardening, as well as
cooking and baking. Living in
Auckland, he values the city’s
access to both east and west
coast beaches and its beautiful
native bush walks. He also holds
a Diploma in Outdoor Recreation
and a Bachelor of Sport and
Recreation.
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